Executive Golf

Chula Vista

ESTIMATED RE-OPENING

END OF 2024

The Amenity Authority Committee
(AAC) approved the renovation of
Chula Vista Executive Golf Course.

Pimlico
ESTIMATED RE-OPENING

SPRING 2025

The Project Wide Advisory
Committee (PWAC) approved the
renovation of Pimlico Executive
Golf Course.

RENOVATIONS INCLUDE:

+ New Greens Improved Bunkers

+ New Tees Landscape Enhancements
+ New Fairways + Other Modifications

For additional information and updates, go to:
DistrictGov.org > Departments > Executive Golf
or call Executive Golf Maintenance at 352-674-1885.
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Amberwood

ESTIMATED RE-OPENING

END OF 2024

The Amenity Authority Committee
(AAC) approved the renovation of
Amberwood Executive Golf Course.,

Pelican

ESTIMATED RE-OPENING

SPRING 2025

The Project Wide Advisory
Committee (PWAC) approved the
renovation of Pelican Executive
Golf Course.

*Opening dates are an estimate and are
subject to change due to storms/other
delay circumstances.
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